

Tel: 353 42 9370200 Fax: 353 42 9370201

Web: www.dkit.ie E-Mail: reception@dkit.ie E-Mail: first.surname@dkit.ie

Department of Nursing, Midwifery and Early Years,

Dundalk Institute of Technology,

Dublin Road,

Dundalk,

Co Louth.

2<sup>nd</sup> August 2023

Dear Student,

I am delighted that you have accepted your place to study nursing/midwifery at Dundalk Institute of Technology. I look forward to welcoming you to the Institute in September. In preparation for your studies please note the attached correspondence from the HSE Occupational Health Department and the DkIT Clinical Placement Allocations Office for your attention.

Yours sincerely,

Dr Myles Hackett

rlifes through

Head of Department of Nursing, Midwifery and Early Years









